State Water Board

Water Conservation Emergency Regulations

Effective June 16, 2022 - Commercial, Industrial & Institutional (CIl) properties are
prohibited from using potable water for irrigating non-functional turf (NFT). This will be
removed or extended by the State Water

in place for one year unless modified,

Resources Control Board.

Water suppliers and local governments
are responsible for implementing and
enforcing the state ban.

Metropolitan Water District currently has
funding available for their Commercial
Turf Replacement Program. Please visit
socalwatersmart.com for more
information.

Water related issues can be reported
at SaveWater.CA.Gov or to the City of
Glendora, Water Division.

Stay Connected with the City of Glendora

What is non-functional turf?
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Cityofglendora.org/WaterConservation
|| Cityofglendora.org/reportaproblem
Water Conservation Hotline: (626) 852-5205



